
Erfahrungsbericht Ala Haider 

 

Hello,  

 

My name is Ala Haider, an arabic student at the Faculty of Law at Haifa University-

second degree. Recently I attended in Israeli-German-Palestinian Conference for Law 

Students in Wiesbaden.  

 

 

I was very glad to attend this conference and this experience because: 

  

1. I met new and special people from different cultures, different ideas, and changed with 

them ideas without harming each other. 

  

2. I acquired during this conference new and interesting knowledge in different field such 

like: economics, separation of church and state, terrorism, etc… from the best professors 

who transferred the material in very interesting way including the workshop.  

 

3. I and all my friends (Arab and Jewish students) were treated excellent by the German 

students and stuff; they respected us and listened to us extraordinarily. 

 

4. I was very glad that the discussions were conducted in academic way and with respect.  

 

5. I appreciate the judges, bank managers and lawyers who accompanied us, and 

invested their time in order to be with us-something admirable. 

 

6. There is no doubt that this experience will follow me a more years ahead due to its 

special and the people who participated in it. 

 

 

I hope that IDJV will continue to make such conferences in the future because of their 

importance and contribution. 

 

 

I am grateful because IDJV gave me the opportunity to participate in this conference. and 

special thanks for Erika. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ala Haider 

 

 


